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Dear Parents and Guardians,

On ______________________ your child will enjoy Young Audiences’ Jazz: America’s Music, a performance by jazz ensemble Made in the Shade, brought to your school by _____________. 
Dan, Crick and the rest of the quartet march through the rhythms, the instrumental voices, the history and the cultural context of this uniquely American musical tradition. Starting in New Orleans with Dixieland, they make stops in Kansas City, Chicago, and New York to learn about other jazz styles such as swing, blues, bebop, jazz fusion, and Latin jazz. Students will also learn about the nature of improvisation and will have a chance to conduct the band.

Talk about it! Ask your child about the program. You can use the following open-ended questions to start the conversation:

Tell me about the performance. What was the best part?
What surprised you? How did it make you feel?
What are you still wondering about? How can we learn more about that?

If your child enjoyed this program, we encourage you to reach out about how you can be involved in bringing the arts to schools. Please visit www.yamass.org to learn more about this and other Young Audiences’ Programs.
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